
Al-Hakeem praises the brotherhood and harmony among the Muslims and Yazidis
in Sinjar Town

On Monday 13th of February 2012, Sayeed Amar al-Hakeem, the head of the Islamic Supreme Council

of Iraq praised the brotherhood and harmony among all social and political competent of the

district of Sinjar in Mosul, stressing the importance of the unity of this nation and people to

create strong will in facing the difficulties and challenges to achieve the construction at

Sinjar Town

His Eminence referred - during meeting with the people of Sinjar today - to the national role

for the people of Sinjar in defending their privacy and identity of Islam, calling for everyone

to be unified and adopt the national interest instead the personal one in order to precede the

development of their city


